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Collective Worship 
We are determined to maintain our

broad range of Collective Worship

despite lockdown.

Please support your child to attend our

whole school assemblies at 1pm every

Monday and Friday. During Monday’s

assembly, the weekly mission will be

revealed and in Friday’s assembly we

celebrate our Stars of the Week,

discover how children have achieved

their mission and hear about

important dates in the Liturgical

Calendar. Links to join us online will

be shared by the class teachers.

Lockdown Protocols
Please support us to keep all of the

school community safe by following

these rules:

- Wear a mask when you are on

school grounds.

- Keep 2 metres away from anyone

who is not in your household.

- Keep your child at home if at all

possible, even if you are a key

worker.

Reading Planet
In order to ensure that children still have

access to reading books at the

appropriate level during lockdown, we

have purchased an ebook resource called

Reading Planet.

This online resource allows teachers to

allocate online books for your child to

read on their laptop, tablet or phone.

They follow the same phonics scheme

and book bands that we use in school.

For example, if your child usually brings

home a lime reading book, they will be

allocated a lime reading book online.

This means that children’s reading

progress will be maintained, as long as

they keep up their reading miles!

Look out on Class Dojo for your child’s

login details so that they begin to read

their allocated books. This will be shared

by your child’s class teacher over the

next week.
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Do not be afraid - I am with you! I am your God - let nothing terrify you!

I will make you strong and help you; I will protect you and save you.
Isaiah 41:10

Stars of the Week

Key Dates

Friday 12th

February

School closes for 

Half Term

Monday 22nd

February

School re-opens for 

Lent 2

EYFS Lily

Patrycja

Year 1 Gabriel

Eliza

Year 2 Laura

Katie

Year 3 Emmanuel

Mia

Year 4 Joseph

Ellie

Year 5 Mia

Patryk

Year 6 Cameron

Alissia

Father Gabriel is leading Mass most

weekdays at 10am over Zoom, as well

as in church on Saturdays and

Sundays. Please visit their website for

more information:

http://stwilfscoalville.blogspot.com/p/

mass-times.html

Mass at St Wilfrid’s Church

You will have seen a lot in the news

about Free School Meals. All eligible

families, who receive benefits related

FSM, will be receiving vouchers from

next week.

Free School Meals

http://stwilfscoalville.blogspot.com/p/mass-times.html

